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Holocaust survivor and American citzen Jossi Goldberg is found shot to death execution style in his house
near Frankfurt. A five-digit number is scrawled in blood at the murder scene. The autopsy reveals an old
tattoo on the corpse's arm--a blood type marker once used by Hitler's SS--causing detectives Pia Kirchhoff
and Oliver Bodenstein to question his true identity.

Two more murders reveal the connections between the victims. They were all lifelong friends with Vera von
Kaltensee, baroness, well-respected philanthropist, and head of an old, rich family that she rules with an iron
fist.

Pia and Oliver follow the trail, which leads them all the way back to the end of World War II and the area of
Poland that then belonged to East Prussia. No one is who he or she claims to be, and things begin to make
sense only when the two investigators realise what the bloody number stands for and uncover an old diary
and an eyewitness who is finally willing to come forward.

The Ice Queen is a compelling mystery about revenge, power, and long-forgotten secrets from a time in
German history that still affects the present.
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From reader reviews:

Sheilah Harvey:

The reason why? Because this The Ice Queen is an unordinary book that the inside of the publication waiting
for you to snap it but latter it will jolt you with the secret it inside. Reading this book next to it was fantastic
author who have write the book in such awesome way makes the content inside easier to understand,
entertaining technique but still convey the meaning completely. So , it is good for you for not hesitating
having this anymore or you going to regret it. This excellent book will give you a lot of benefits than the
other book possess such as help improving your skill and your critical thinking way. So , still want to
postpone having that book? If I ended up you I will go to the e-book store hurriedly.

Andrew Martin:

Is it you actually who having spare time subsequently spend it whole day by watching television programs or
just resting on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This The Ice Queen can be the respond to, oh
how comes? It's a book you know. You are and so out of date, spending your extra time by reading in this
completely new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these publications have than the others?

Andre Botsford:

That book can make you to feel relax. This kind of book The Ice Queen was multi-colored and of course has
pictures on there. As we know that book The Ice Queen has many kinds or genre. Start from kids until
youngsters. For example Naruto or Detective Conan you can read and think that you are the character on
there. Therefore not at all of book tend to be make you bored, any it makes you feel happy, fun and unwind.
Try to choose the best book for you personally and try to like reading which.

Sara Jones:

Reading a guide make you to get more knowledge from that. You can take knowledge and information from
the book. Book is written or printed or outlined from each source which filled update of news. In this
particular modern era like now, many ways to get information are available for a person. From media social
similar to newspaper, magazines, science e-book, encyclopedia, reference book, new and comic. You can
add your understanding by that book. Are you ready to spend your spare time to spread out your book? Or
just in search of the The Ice Queen when you needed it?
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